
 

 

 

PB/LL 29.09.20 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please note we have been informed by our catering company, HC3S, that as of  

1st November 2020, the price of a school meal is increasing to £2.50. 

This price increase does not affect children in Years R, 1 and 2 who will continue to have free 

school meals. 

Kind Regards,  

School Office 

 

 


